
 Hi Everyone 

I hope that you have been enjoying your Summer. It is unbelievable how 

time flies by and that we are nearing the Fall season already. We had a nice turnout of  

Family and Friends for our annual picnic. It was a nice day and everyone there had a 

good time with lots of great food to enjoy. The Women's Auxiliary hosted a basket raffle 

which had some very nice gifts that were won. 

 

Our next meetings are scheduled for Saturday September 13th. The Executive committee 

will be at 10: 00 AM with the Membership following at 11: 00 AM. The Women’s Auxiliary will also be meet-

ing that day at 11 am. 

 

We will be holding our Flag Retirement Ceremony down by the Grove right after our  

membership meeting. Hope to see you there, anyone reading this message is invited to 

attend the  membership meeting as well as the ceremony. Hope to see you there. 

 

For God and Country 

Commanders Message 

Auxiliary News 

 

Hope everyone has enjoyed the beau�ful summer we had! Now to 

get started on our new membership year!! Theresa English is our 

membership chairman and has the new 2025-2026 membership 

cards . Our mee�ngs are held the second Saturday of the month at 

11 am and we would love to see more members Join us! We are always looking for 

new ideas and welcome your opinions, good or bad. If you have any ques�ons, don’t 

hesitate to  contact any of our officers for answers.  See you September 13th at the 

George F. Lamm Post. 







 

Help for Vets 

Amherst Hosts NYS Department Of Veterans’ 

Services Community Outreach Walk-In Office 

Hours 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM on September 10 

at Amherst Town Hall in the  Conference Room 

Across from Supervisor’s     Office. He can help 

out with many issues,      including service medals, 

tax exceptions, health care and compensation 

claims. 

Contact Rob Stutz, Veterans’ Benefit Advisor for 

more information. 

Robert.stutz@veterans.ny.gov 

www.veterans.ny.gov 

1-888-838-7697 



George F. Lamm 

Post 

2025 

Family & Friends 

Pot Luck Picnic 





 

Check out all of the Discounts you 

can receive by being a American  

Legion Member at: 

https://americanlegionpost622.com/membership  

Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 



 


